
 
 

 

 
MMAACC MMOONNTTHHLLYY DDRRAAWW 
Be involved and have some fun 

 
Not many of us have ever seen any of the MAC Archives. 
These archives are now on site at Shelsley Walsh thanks to all the support we have had from club 
members joining the Monthly Draw. The money raised has enabled the club to renovate and secure part 
of the barns, to provide the MAC with a permanent site for it’s heritage, for our benefit and for the benefit 
of generations to come. 
There is still a great deal of work to be done. We need to renovate other parts of the barns to provide an 
office for our archivist, a proper equipped reading room for people involved in obtaining information, a 
strong room for our priceless silverware and display cabinets for club memorabilia. 
To help us continue our development, please join the current members of our Monthly Draw for only 
£5.00 per month on standing order. 
Cash prizes are drawn every month and the winners names are published in MAC News. 
The odds are approximately 20:1 of winning one of the prizes each month. To join please complete the 
form below and send it to the address at the foot of the page. Good Luck! 
 

To the Manager  (Your bank or building society) 

Address 

 

 

 Postcode  

Please pay Barclays Bank PLC, PO Box 34, 15 Colmore Row, Birmingham, B3 2BY 
Sort Code: 20-07-71                     Account Number 53061159 

£5.00 /mth on the 15th of  And the 15th of each month following, until cancelled. 

Signature  Date  

Name  

Address 

 

 

Postcode  

Telephone  Email  

Account Name  

Account Number  Sort Code  

 
   

              
   

MAC MONTHLY DRAW
Be involved and have some fun

Not many of us have ever seen any of the MAC Archives.
These archives are now on site at Shelsley Walsh thanks to all the support we have had from club members
joining the Monthly Draw. The money raised has enabled the club to renovate and secure part of the barns,
to provide the MAC with a permanent site for its heritage, for our benefit and for the benefit of generations
to come.
There is still a great deal of work to be done. We need to renovate other parts of the barns to provide an
office for our archivist, a proper equipped reading room for people involved in obtaining information, a
strong room for our priceless silverware and display cabinets for club memorabilia.
To help us continue our development, please join the current members of our Monthly Draw for only £5.00
per month on standing order.
Cash prizes are drawn every month and the winner’s names are published in MAC News.
The odds are approximately 20:1 of winning one of the prizes each month. To join please complete the form
below and send it to the address at the foot of the page. Good Luck!

Please Send to:
Christine Perks, The MAC Monthly Draw, Shelsley Walsh Hill Climb, Worcester, WR6 6RP.


